
 

 

Seattle HPHC: The Young Adult Ministry will run Sunday Service this week 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace! 

 

It is already the end of the month of April. This Sunday is the 1st Sunday of May and we are having our 

Young Adult Ministry taking care of our Sunday Service on May 1, 2022. Mrs. Manae Motoi will be 

giving the message, Shinghi Detlefsen will emcee and Miyuki Granstrom will share her testimony on her 

recent trip to Korea together with other leaders from America. I hope that you will come and join this 

special service. It is potluck Sunday. 

 

Our scheduled New Life Challenge Campaign kickoff witnessing workshop is moved to May 7, 2022. It 

will be from 10 am to 3:00 pm in Windermere. We will have talks on witnessing and testimonies plus 

actual witnessing experience as part of the program. We will be providing lunch and prepare each 

participants materials for witnessing. So please RSVP to Miyuki Granstrom (206) 307-8356, Pastor 

Nelson Mira (206) 574-8728 or to me (253) 282-1846 if you plan to attend. 

 

May 14 is ACLC virtual prayer meeting. Please invite your pastors and ministers contact. You are also 

welcome to attend. Contact Mrs. Noriko Fisher for details. 

 

May 21 is CARP - Seattle 1 day Divine Principle lecture in Windermere. Please support our CARP in 

your prayers and also if you have student contacts that may want to join the workshop, please coordinate 

it with Augustine Maddox (360) 810-7668. 

 

Lastly for the month of May, on May 28, we are holding a Divine Principle Lecture Contest at 

Windermere. Bellingham and Tacoma KEA are invited to join. I hope that members from our community 

will also participate. Cash prizes will be awarded to the winners. 

 

Summer camps registration and preparation are already on going. Our camp Tongil Director this year is 

Mr. Oleg Sergeev. If you have questions please contact him at 206- 504-4555. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful week and a new month. Prayer for healing and comfort for all those who are 

sick and hurting. Heavenly blessings to all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

Pastor, Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


